
                                                                                   

 

 Westfields 
c/o Municipal Buildings 

Earle Street 
Crewe 

Cheshire 
CW1 2BJ 

 
Tel: 01270 685678 
Fax: 01270 529890 

Date: 19th August 2016 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
REASEHEATH COLLEGE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT ORDER (LDO) – PUBLIC 
CONSULTATION AND INVITATION TO DROP IN / Q&A SESSION 
 
I am writing to inform you that there is currently a period of Public Consultation taking place on 
the proposed LDO at Reaseheath College.  This consultation is anticipated to continue until 
Friday 9th September.  Those documents that have been prepared to support the LDO are 
available to view online at the link below: 
 
http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/council_information/consultations/cons
ultations.aspx  
 
From next week (w/c 22nd August) these documents will also be available to view in hard copy 
format at Nantwich Library (Beam Street, Nantwich, CW5 5LY). 
 
In addition to this, we are looking to hold a ‘drop-in’ session to allow members of the public to 
discuss the proposals and ask any questions they may have of Council Officers.  There will also 
be a formal presentation given by Cheshire East and the College to summarise the proposals 
and to allow for a further Q&A session with interested parties. 
 
The details for this session are as follows: 
Date: Thursday 1st September 
Location: Reaseheath College, Nantwich, CW5 6DF (please sign in at Centre Point reception) 
Time(s): Drop in from 2:30pm – Presentation and Further Q&A will take place from 6:30pm 
 
Should you wish to attend this session, please confirm your attendance through our 
Reaseheath LDO e-mail address: ReaseheathLDO@cheshireeast.gov.uk at your earliest 
convenience.  Alternatively please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below. 
 
If you are unable to attend this event we will endeavour to arrange a convenient time to discuss 
these LDO proposals with you and any comments in the interim would be gratefully received. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 Sophie Williams 
Senior Planning Officer 
Tel. 01270 685678 E-mail. Sophie.Williams@cheshireeast.gov.uk  
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